| The Virgin Islands Next Generation Network

To: Kevin Demont

From: Peter Schultz
Cc: Daryl Wade

Date: August 27, 2015

Subject: Approval of OTDR traces for vViNGN Undersea Cables Segments 1,2 and 3.

Kevin:

Attached please find the OTDR traces that you had sent to me after completing all splices. | have signed
the cover sheet of each report indicating that I, as viNGN’s Client Representative, approve all of the
OTDR traces attached to these reports.

| enjoyed working with you and your team on this successful deployment project.

Best wishes,

.

Peter Schultz
ViNGN Director and Secretary



